
 

 

 

                                         

Homework 

 

Reading 

Please read at least 5 times per week to an adult and have the reading diary filled in each time with the book, 

date and adult signature. 

These will be checked regularly 

For support question stems to ask your child while reading, please go to our website where the VIPER 

question stems are on the English page 

Spelling 

Spellings 

Over the next half term, we will be teaching and practicing Year 4 spelling patterns, but also spelling patterns that need 

to be imbedded from last year. In Red are the Y3 spelling pattern. In black are the Y4. I suggest the children practice 

both sets of spellings. There is a Spelling quiz at the end of every week to check recall of previously learnt spellings. 

You will be given the score at the bottom of the new spellings each week. 

 

Weekly Spelling practice does not need to be submitted to school. 

Maths 

Maths Homework will start Friday 22nd September  
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